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 It has been brought to my attention that a bill  ( SB 769) is seeking to overturn the 

will of a state wide voter approved measure.  As a voter and someone who finds 

destroying wildlife and hunting with dogs cowardly, I strongly oppose any any 

legislation that will undo the few protections for wildlife that currently exist. 

Brian Carlson 


